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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope that you and your family are well.  We are looking forward to welcoming your child to Tannochside Primary School in August 2023.  Children who are registered to attend other local primary schools, transition information will be sent direct from individual schools.  The Transition Project we have planned in nursery is an NLC initiative designed for all children to take part in.  
Transition is what we call it when a child moves from one thing to another. There are lots of little transitions during the day, getting dressed, turning the television off, putting jackets on to go outside, all parents know that some transitions are easier than others! Other transitions are bigger, for example starting a new nursery or school. All children need help to prepare them for transition. 

In North Lanarkshire, all Early Years settings and primary schools are working together on a big shared project using the popular children’s story The Everywhere Bear, written by Julia Donaldson and illustrated by Rebecca Cobb. This means that no matter what nursery they are enrolled in, or what primary school they are moving into, all children will be familiar with the same story and will have shared experiences. Research shows that shared experiences are one of the ways that we can support children during times of transition. 
We will be sharing this information with you through our nursery twitter page, our Tannochside P1 Transition twitter page and our Nursery to Primary 1 Transition Project. Please follow us on Twitter.
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Twitter - @TPSP1Transition         @TPSNurseryClass
We would love it if you wanted to share your experiences with us, via Twitter or email, through photographs or drawings but please don’t think you need to be completing every one. Please use the following hashtags.
 

We know that some families already have a copy of The Everywhere Bear at home but if you don’t have it, please don’t worry, as staff from across North Lanarkshire will be reading it and it will be posted online for you to access.  
When the new term starts your school will be building on The Everywhere Bear related activities undertaken by the children. 
School staff have been working hard to devise a plan to share videos and information with you.  
The really important thing to remember for all parents is that what you are already doing with your child at home IS supporting their learning. None of the activities suggested to engage children with the story are intended to be stressful or time consuming. We hope they are things that might fit into your daily routine.  

We are very much looking forward to connecting with all our new P1 children, their nursery and their primary 1 teachers’ through this shared learning experience.  
Best wishes, 
  
Lisa Gallagher
Mrs. Lisa Gallagher
Depute Head Teacher 
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